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1.  The amounts in this draft, $3,245,700 for fiscal year 2003–04 and $4,181,600 for
fiscal year 2004–05, were given to me by Rebecca Hotynski of the Legislative Fiscal
Bureau.  This adds up to approximately $7.4 million over the biennium.

2.  Several of the fish and game fee increases found in the substitute amendment affect
licenses and stamps that are issued both to residents and nonresidents.  I eliminated
these fee increases so that current law is maintained.  OK?
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